
November 27, 2022 

First Presbyterian Church 
London, Ohio 

 

 

 

 

 

Hope, Peace, Joy, and Love 



                                                              PRAYER LINE 

All requests to be submitted to Shelley Jones at shelley.j.jones8@gmail.com or            
614-425-7570.  For now, you can still  send emails to sjbailey19@gmail.com. 

Due to privacy issues, please make sure any prayer request is with consent of the      
person concerned.  Let the pastor know when her presence is needed.  If you wish to 
have prayer concerns lifted during the worship service, please email the church office.   

IMPORTANT DATES 

Nov. 30—PCC Committee meeting 

Dec. 1—Worship Committee meeting 

Dec. 4—Deacons meeting 

LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS 

We are looking for 4 more volunteers to be liturgists for 2023.  Please consider signing 

up for one of the remaining months.  The sign up sheet is in the Narthex (on the      
bulletin board).   

Also, volunteers are needed to help deliver Poinsettias to our shut-ins after          
Christmas.  There is a sign-up sheet in the Narthex.  Contact Rhonda Miller with any 
questions.  Thank you! 

HELP HOUSE  

Thanksgiving is the perfect time to say THANK YOU to the faithful volunteers that 
helped provide the Help House meal on November 21st.  We served 150 meals to the 
hungry in our community thanks to you.  Thanks also to all who support the Hunger 
Fund through monetary donations. 

Thank you to the following volunteers:  Joe Blaho, Melissa Canney, Prudy Goodyear, 
Diane Hankins, Ruthanne Johnson, Peggy Link, Joyce Lloyd, Dolly McDonley, Mary 
Peart, Desiree Youngblood and Mindful Mothers. 

Also, a big THANKS to all who have supported this important mission throughout 
2022.  Please watch the Chimes and church announcements this Spring for information 
on how you can help in 2023 

 

WELCOME TABLE MEAL 

The next Welcome Table Meal will be on Thursday, December 8, serving about 50-60 
people.  Two recipes for the meal are enclosed ... It is best if you use a disposable pan.  
All donations need to be dropped off at the St. Paul AME Church on Center Street, 
around 4:30 PM.  They start serving about 5:00 pm.  Thank you. 

 Easy Chicken Casserole (recipe enclosed) 

 Green Bean Casserole (recipe enclosed) 

 Any kind of dinner rolls 

 Any dessert 

Contact Dolly McDonley with any questions at 740-852-7553.  Thank you! 

OLDE FASHIONED CHRISTMAS 

Plan to take a stroll in downtown London ... Sunday afternoon from 2-6:00 PM for the 
Olde Fashioned Christmas.  The shops in downtown will be open so you can start your 
Christmas   shopping.  The Music Men & Jen will be roaming and singing songs of the 
season.   

HOLIDAY HELPERS 

It has become a holiday tradition to partner with Madison County Department of Jobs 
and Family Services and the London Fire Department to provide holiday cheer for our 
area children.  

We have 16 names this year. Please stop by the Narthex after the service to select a 
name. Gifts should total no more than $50-$75.  

Gifts are to be wrapped and returned to the church by December 4th..  The gifts can be 
placed under the tree with the red bow in the Narthex. 

REINDEER FOOD 

In the Narthex, you will see a Christmas tree with a white bow and packets of 
“reindeer food”, and candy canes.  If you have little ones, please be sure to take a 
packet.  On Christmas Eve night, spread this mixture to help guide Santa’s sleigh and 
his reindeer to your house.     

RAIDER RACK 

This is a chance to help support the Raider Rack.  Please read the enclosed flyer ... Not 
only will your purchase from Shoe Sensation help support this mission, you can mark a 
gift off of your Christmas shopping list! 


